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April 20, 2017 
 
We are saddened to report an incident with a train derailment in Woss, BC this morning. The train 
was carrying Western Forest Products’ personnel and materials. 
 
The safety and security of our staff and the communities where we work are paramount. We are 
cooperating fully with all authorities and will continue to do so. 
 
We will provide updates as information becomes available. 
 
Don Demens 
President & Chief Executive Officer 
	
	


